
Attendance Matters at Carleton Park! 
Our school target is 98% (2% above the National average) 

 

 
 
 
 
       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Friday 17th December https://carletonpark.patrust.org.uk/ 

DATES FOR 

YOUR DIARY 

 
Keep 

READING! 
 

Enjoy 

family 

time 😊 
 

EASC 

Resumes 

in 

January! 

 

Monday 

4th 

January 

back to 

school 
 

Merry 

Christmas! 

CARLETON PARK’S STARS OF THE WEEK! 

RECEPTION YEAR 1 YEAR 2 YEAR 3 YEAR 4 YEAR 5 YEAR 6 

Jack 

Luke 

Hope 

Archie 

Gracy 

Mila 

Blake 

Hannah 

Manar 

Evelyn  

James 

Charlotte 

Dinitha 

Joseph 

HLCailah 

Have a Wonderful Christmas! 
 
Good afternoon everyone,  
 
I would like to end the first team by extending my warm thanks to you all. Your support throughout what has 
been an enormously trying and challenging term has been received gratefully. There have been numerous 
successes over the course of the Autumn term and I would like to take the opportunity to share a number of 
them with you below: 
 
Our Reception class have completed their first term! I cannot say enough about this amazing group of children; 
they have settled into life at Carleton Park with ease and are now going from strength to strength. We have seen 
some amazing progress across the Early Years curriculum, in particular with their phonics sessions! 
 
As a school we have raised £224.50 MND association and £223.00 for Children in Need. 
Your support has been massively appreciated! 
 
We have an established School Council who have made their first decision, which is to raise money for a new 
class set of chairs! The children are eager to get started with their first suggestion of an organised non-uniform 
day! 
 
Mrs Worsnop continues to lead a dedicated group of Sports Leaders, who have had to face a number of 
restrictions to lead sports games over break and lunch times for their classes, however their resilient attitudes 
have shown, where there is a will there is a way! 

 
Year 6 have worked tirelessly in what is their final year at Carleton Park and an important KS2 SATs year. 
Previous school results have seen Carleton Park rocket into the top 3 schools in the Wakefield District and our 
current Year 6 children are keen to keep us at the top! Hard work and dedication will pay off year 6! We believe 
in you! 

Goodbye to Mrs B! 
Mrs Bottomley leaves us today after 12 years at Carleton Park, though she has mixed emotions leaving, Mrs 
Bottomley is going to use all her experience gained at Carleton Park in her new venture! As a school we have 
thanked Mrs Bottomley over our virtual assembly this morning and handed her numerous gifts from staff and 
children alike. We wish her all the best for the future and are sure we will stay in touch. Good luck Mrs Bottomley 
from all at Carleton Park! 

Returning to School 

We return back to school on Monday 4th January. The times and 1-way system remain in place, along with all 

current restrictions. It is especially important after time spent over the Christmas period with other families that 
as a community we return to school ensuring the measures in place are followed with the same commitment as 
we have seen this term. 

 
Enjoy your Christmas break and remember to stay safe and follow government guidance.  
 
Sarah can you add the DfE guidance here… 
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99.2% 

Year 3 
98.4% 

Year 5 
96.3% 

Year 4 
97.3% 

Year 6 
99.1% 

Year 1 
98.2% 

Weekly 
Whole School 
Attendance 

98.2% 
Year 2 
100% 



 

A Week in Photographs at Carleton Park 
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Pontefract Foodbank were very grateful and couldn’t believe how much we 

had collected when Mrs King dropped all your donations off today. These 

are just some of the items received. 

Well done everyone! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Santa Ayre and 

Elf Crowcroft 

handing out 

presents! 

 

Fundraising and Fun Christmas Activities 



 

 

PE kits in January! 
I would like to take this opportunity, to thank those of you who after short notice  

purchased the correct PE uniform for outdoor lessons. After Christmas, the expectation is that all 
children will be in the correct outdoor kit,  

this is demonstrated below by our very kind Year 5 volunteers:  
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 



 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 



 


